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 Headteacher: Mrs Jenny Redgrove
Radburn Way    Letchworth Garden City    Herts    SG6 2JZ

(Phone: 01462 621800 / Fax: 01462 621802 /  email: head@gca.herts.sch.uk)

Well Being and Positive Mental Health

Dear Parents and Carers,

We continually look for innovative and practical ways to promote and foster positive well-being and positive mental health for the whole Garden City Academy community.  As a result of extensive research and discussions with colleagues we have chosen to have a school dog.

'Frazzle' a 2 year old medium cross breed will be introduced to the children on Friday.  Frazzle has lived in a house with a two year old child, is docile and calm.  He will be in training for 6 months and then go for ‘therapy pet status’.  The children will be given the opportunity to ask questions about Frazzle and we will explain why we have chosen to have a school dog.  We will explain to the children that he will become part of the GCA family and that over time the children will be able to walk with him, (always with a staff member) they may like to read a story to him or come and chat to him if they would like to.  

Children will NEVER be left alone with Frazzle.  Staff will ALWAYS be present with Frazzle and when Frazzle is near a child.  Children will NEVER clean up any dog mess and every effort to keep Frazzle away from children whilst toileting will be made.  Frazzle will live in Mrs Redgrove’s/Mrs Moss’ office during the day and when appropriate, over time he will go for short walks with a staff member and a few children in the school grounds. When a child comes into contact with Frazzle they will wash their hands or use hand sanitiser afterwards to ensure high standards of hygiene are met at all times.

Please find attached a document about the positive impact of having a school dog.  Please also note there are policies on the school website for your reference.

We will be asking all parents to consent to their child being near Frazzle and taking part in an assisted dog walk with Frazzle and Staff members in the coming days.  This will be in the form of a letter to sign and return to school.  If school does not receive a response from parents we will not allow your child to walk Frazzle, visit him or stroke him.
Yours sincerely

Jenny Redgrove

Headteacher
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